
Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 

Leonard ti. Peters Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Secretary Public Service Commission 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 21 1 Sower Blvd 

P O  Box615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Telephone (502) 564-3940 
Fax (502) 564-3460 

psc ky gov 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

James W. Gardner 
Vice Chairman 

January 24,201 3 

Lisa M Didier 
West Shelby Water District 
7101 Shelbyville Road 
P.O. Box 39 
Si m pso nvi I le , Kentucky 4 0 067 

RE: Case No. 2013-00026 
West Shelby Water District 
(Purchased Water Adjustment ) 

The Commission staff has reviewed West Shelby Water District application in the 
above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements upon receipt of the 
original on January 18, 2013 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Since rely, 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

LF/tw 
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Public Service Commission 
Division of Rates and Tariffs 
615 Sower Blvd. 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Pd fanuary 8,20 13 

RE: Proposed adjustment of the wholesale water rates of the Shelbyville Municipal Water & Sewer 
Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The West Shelby Water District respectfully requests that the Public Service Commission allow us to make 
an adjustment in our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068 Purchased Water Adjustments for Water Districts. 

Our supplier, Shelbyville Municipal Water & Sewer Commission, has informed the District that an increase 
will take effect April 1, 2013. The District purchased 283,049,100 gallons of water from January I ,  2012 to 
December 31,2012 at a total cost of $548,370.35. The District sold 257,873,100 gallons of water to its customers. 
With the wholesale increase the new cost is expected to be $552,889.77. The difference between the current cost 
and proposed cost will be $4,519.42. The incremental cost in terms of water sold is $0.0175 cents per 1,000 gallons. 
We propose to raise each gallonage block that amount. 

The following documents are enclosed 

Exhibit A: 
Exhibit B: 
Exhibit C: 
Exhibit D: 
Exhibit E: 
Exhibit F: Notice to Customers 
Exhibit G: Revised Tariff Sheet 

Purchase Water Adjustment for Water District Form 
Supplier's Notice of Changed Rate 
Statement of Water Purchases 
Statement of Water Sold 
Purchased Water Adjustment Calculations 

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa M. Didier, Executive Administrator of the West Shelby 
Water District at (502) 722-8944. 

Executive Administrator 
West Shelby Water District 

Enclosures 
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